No. 14/19/2015-DGAD
Government of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Directorate General of Anti-Dumping & Allied
Duties(DGAD)
4th Floor, Jeewan Tara Building,
Parliament Street, New Delhi- 110001

Dated: 4th December, 2015

To

All Interested Parties,
Embassy of Nepal and High Commission of People’s Republic of Bangladesh

Subject: Anti- Dumping (AD) investigation concerning imports of “Jute Product” originating
in or exported from Bangladesh and Nepal, initiated on 21* October, 2015.

Reference above mentioned AD investigation. On request of various interested parties
(exporters/ importers of the subject goods) for an extension in the time line to file
Questionnaire Response in view of enormous and detailed date required to be provided, the
Designated Authority has granted an extension of time to file responses to Questionnaires by
8" January, 2016.
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